
From: Aneesh Antony  
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 1:49 PM 
To: council@london.ca; Rahman, Corrine <crahman@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Homeless Hub 

  

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

Please reconsider the proposed plan for the peaceful living of the community. 

  

Thanking you in advance, 

Aneesh Antony  
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